THEMEAMRLA

ASEAN SEAS LINE CO., LIMITED

Vessel Delay Notice

Dear Valued Customer

It's regret to be advised that FESCO VOYAGER V.1806W to be
detained in SHA by PSC inspection on 21-Mar afternoon, related
repair has been completed and vessel sailed on 25-Mar, ETA HKG

27-Mar, ETD HPH 30-Mar, sorry for the inconvenience caused.
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